Coates, Jennifer (Cisz Council)

From: Bernell Dorman <taxesplusetc@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 11, 2020 2:02 PM

To: Coates, Jennifer (City Council)

Subject: Primary Voting Experience
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My husband and | pride ourselves on voting at every election. We previously applied for absentee ballots. We didn’t
receive the any. | was able to physically go out to vote however my husband has serious heaith challenges so for the first
time in more than 30 years he was unable to vote. This was so upsetting for us. This email cannot begin to explain the
agony of trying to get a ballot! Being told one would be mailed. Then being told one would be emailed then nothing.
please get it straight and get it straight in a hurry.

Sent from my iPhone



